BISWA BANGLA BISWABIDYALAY
Address: Bolpur, Birbhum-731204

Email: support@bbb.ac.in

Phone: 033 71482942

Website: www.bbb.ac.in

Ref. No.: 6/1/Alt.Classes/24/2 Date: 31/05/2024

Notice

It is notified for the information of all concerned that regular classes for all postgraduate
departments will be happening on 01.06.24 to make up for the loss of classes caused by
the suspension of classes due to heatwave. Classes for the date mentioned will happen as

per the routine of Tuesday.

It is further notified that classes will remain suspended on and from 03.06.24 to 04.06.24
due to important administrative works of the University. Classes will resume once again

on 05.06.24.

Sd/-
Registrar

Biswa Bangla Biswabidyalay
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